UUul Flay rdls dre dil traificd 4arid readdy to g0:

Ms. Spann: Reading-

Answering ‘wh' questions,
punctuation, & verbs. Math-
using patterns to add &
subtract, multiplication facts.
Content- Life Cycles & Native
American Culture. Why I'm
Thankful' class project. IEP
Goals.

Ms. Zvleta: Reading:

Ist: Decoding and blending CVC
words and sequencing events
in a sfory. Znd: Reading
fluency and comprehension.
Math: st addition and
subtraction Znd: identifying,
modeling and comparing
numbers up to 1000. Content:
Native American Heritage
Month and Thanksgiving.
Ms. Max: Reading: Decoding
and blending CVC words and
answering key details from a
story. Math: Simple one digit
addition up fo 5. Content:
Native American history and
why we are thankful.

Nov 5: Food drive
Nov 6: NO SCHOOL
Nov 12: NO SCHOOL
Nov 14: Report cdrds
Nov 15: Picture
Mdke up dady / Title 1

Math night
Nov 19: ASD pdrent

Informdtion
Nov 20: Interims
Nov 21-23:

NO SCHOOL
Nov 26: Play Pdls
meeting
Nov 28: ESE pdrent
Meeting
Nov 29: SAC meeting
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Ms. Quintana: ELA: Keystones
“Branches of government &
Animal classification”

Math: Understanding
Multiplication (Grouping.

Skip counting, arrays)
Content: Government and
Animal classification
Ms. Lopezz Math: (Lth grade)
Multiplication. Focusing on the
distributive property, place value,
product, and estimate. (5th
Grade) Divide whole numbers:
focusing on dividend, product, and
remainder. ELA: Pronouns and
punctuation. $/S Pilgrims and
Indians and a Thanksgiving
project. We will also be working
on IEP Goals.

PLAY PALS INFORMATION:

Our Play Pals are all trained and ready fo go! They will be meeting
their cluster pals by the first week of November to start socializing
with and getting to know them. The Play Pals in grades 3-5 will have
the opportunity to volunteer in the Special Olympics School Roster event
in December. Qur annual football donations fundraiser for the Dan
Marino WalkAbout Autism will be postponed until February because the
walk will not be until March Z%th this year. Save the Datell Looking
forward to another fun filled year with our Play Pals!




